
Accommodations:
These meetings are accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. Accessibility accommodations and language services will be provided free of 
charge, upon request, as available. Such services include documents in alternate formats, translated materials, assistive listening devices, and interpreters (including American Sign 
Language). For more information or to request a reasonable accommodation and/or language services, please email publicengagement@mbta.com.

Para más información o para pedir arreglos razonables y/o servicios lingüísticos, por favor envíe un e-mail publicengagement@mbta.com.

如需進一步瞭解或要求合理的便利設備和/或語言服務，請電郵 publicengagement@mbta.com.

如需进一步了解或要求合理的便利设备和/或语言服务，请电邮 publicengagement@mbta.com.

Para mais informações, ou para solicitar serviços de acesso e/ou linguísticos em termos razoáveis, contactar por email publicengagement@mbta.com.

Pour plus d’informations ou pour obtenir un accommodement raisonnable et/ou des services linguistiques, veuillez envoyer un publicengagement@mbta.com.

JOIN US!

C Branch Station 
Accessibility 
Improvements 
January 15, 2025
5:30–7:00 PM

Room 103,  
Brookline Town Hall,  
333 Washington Street, 
Brookline MA

Public Meeting | C Branch Station 
Accessibility Improvements

Join us to learn about planned accessibility 
improvements for seven Green Line C Branch surface 
stations along Beacon Street in Brookline, MA. 
These upgrades aim to address barriers to public 
transportation accessibility, ensuring compliance with 
the Massachusetts Architectural Access Board and 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), and enhancing 

equity across the transit system. As part of the Green Line—the nation’s 
oldest light rail subway line—these improvements will modernize the 
stations, making them fully accessible to riders with disabilities or limited 
mobility.

 The project, currently in the preliminary design phase, has a $51 million 
budget, with construction set to begin in Spring 2025 and conclude in 
Winter 2026. During this meeting, we’ll discuss key features of the project, 
including platform height adjustments for easier boarding, sloped walkways, 
improved lighting, and enhanced wayfinding. These updates will offer faster, 
more comfortable boarding experiences, better station access, and a safer 
environment for all riders. Attendees will also have the opportunity to hear 
about the progress of environmental reviews and preliminary engineering.

Join us to learn more about how this 
project will transform accessibility on the 
Green Line C Branch.


